
Comment on Notice 2014-01
from Erika Miller,

on Wednesday, February 4, 2015

Comment:

I strongly feel that if you work for a broker/dealer, the registration requirements whether you are an Underwriter
or a Municipal Advisor should be the same. If you are an independent MA, then the requirements can be
different that what is required if you work for a broker/dealer.


